
Week of Tues 1st November -
Halloween dress up  every day
November - card and tree
orders
10th December - Christmas Fair 

Upcoming events in Term 2

Cards!
The children have

been busy designing
their Pre-School

Christmas card. These
will be available to
order in Term 2.  

Christmas is a busy time for us and when we fundraise a
huge amount for Pre-School!

 
 

Don't forget: 
  order Christmas cards by 14th

November 
  order Christmas trees by 25th

November 

Each term we will be sending out our fundraising newsletter which
will contain everything you need to know about the amazing

fundraising events we have coming up!  
 
 

Fundraising NewsletterFundraising Newsletter
Welcome to our new newsletter! 

Bishop Sutton Pre-School and Forest Club

Term 1

CHRISTMAS!
 

QUIZ NIGHT!
 

POSTPONED TO FRIDAY 3rd FEBRUARY
Join us for a fun filled quiz evening at

8pm in Bishop Sutton Village Hall.
Teams of up to 6 people - £7.50pp
which includes a delicious cheese
board! We will have a bar on site
selling drinks to help power those

brains! 
Email bspsfundraising1@gmail.com to

book your table.

Email bspsfundraising1@gmail.com for
all of these! 

HALLOWEEN 
 

Children are invited to dress up in
Halloween clothes all week wb
Tues 1st November. Donations

would be appreciated at drop
off and pick up! 

We would love to see you all for our Christmas
fair on Saturday 10th December. Santa will be

here!  Please spread the message far and wide
and invite all of your friends! 

We are still looking for some holders, please
email us for more info! 

  get your  raffle tickets by 17th
December  

Christmas Trees
Order a 6 or 8ft

tree for £45
delivered! £5 from
each tree goes to

Pre-School 


